SHINE!

Happy New Year to you all. Hope you had lots of fun over the Christmas period and
are now settling back into routine.

As we all need something to look forward to after Christmas, we are happy to let you
know that Shine is back on this Sunday afternoon from 3pm. We have the usual
offering of games, music, crafts and refreshments to bring to you.

We have really enjoyed all the sessions we have been able to share with you in 2024
and look forward to more of the same in 2025. During this coming year, we have
decided to focus our resources on putting on our popular Saturday 'Sparkle and
Shine" with our circuits of crafts, music, games and a story. We will put them on less
regularly so we can take time to ensure we have lots of fun activities to offer. After
this week's January Sunday session, we will only offer Saturday morning sessions.

Dates to book in your diaries are Saturday 15th February (Valentines Special) and
Saturday 19th April (Easter Eggstravaganza). These will all be the usual 10am -
12.15pm. Families can enjoy the time together or adults can leave their school-age
children with us and return for some time together at 12 noon as we wrap up
(younger children are very welcome, as always).

We look forward to seeing you lots in 2025. Please do invite your friends to join us
too.

If you are booking in for any of these, please email
shine.crowthornebaptist@gmail.com.

Thanks,

The Shine Team.


mailto:shine.crowthornebaptist@gmail.com

